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Digital Arts Technology Academy

Cathedral City High School • Guillermo Chavez, Principal

January 28, 2011

Dear Guardian of ____________________________,

We appreciate your student’s participation in the Digital Arts Technology Academy (DATA).  However, we are not able to include the student in the program for the spring semester of the 2010-2011 school year for one or more of the following reasons:

· A schedule conflict that prevents the student from entering DATA classes.

· Less than acceptable academic record.

· Less than acceptable attendance record.

· Less than acceptable discipline record.

· Student voluntary withdrawal.

Please feel free to contact Mrs. Applebaum in the counseling office if you have any questions.  Her phone number is 760-770-0124 and her email is dapplebaum@psusd.us.

Sincerely,
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Matt Hamilton

DATA Coordinator

mhamilton@psusd.us
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